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Our reference 

S.2010/322 

 The Permanent Representative of Belgium to the United Nations presents his 

compliments to the Secretary-General and has the honour to refer to note LA/COD/4 dated 

9 April 2010 concerning General Assembly resolution 63/126, entitled “Consideration of 

effective measures to enhance the protection, security and safety of diplomatic and consular 

missions and representatives”. 

 In response to the note verbale, the Permanent Mission of Belgium has the honour to fer6 Tc -0.000A  13.035O/rP <<tfcyBelm>eTm Belgian diplomatic 

offices abroad



 
 Please find attached a table summarizing the burglaries / thefts (the list is not 

exhaustive) of which diplomatic missions in Belgium were the target in 2009. 

 The Permanent Representative of Belgium to the United Nations takes this 

opportunity to convey



 
 

List of burglaries/thefts reported to Protocol for 2009 
Country Type of Mission Type of crime Date of crime

Albania 


